
 

               Toy Appeal            

Dear parent/carers 

As part of our work within the community, we always like to support local 

organisation and initiative.  

It has come to our attention that a local organisation are currently putting toy 

boxes today in preparation for Christmas.  

Once complete the boxes will be distributed and be available to families that 

need additional support, at what can be a very expensive time of the year. 

We feel this is a wonderful and thoughtful act and want to show our support. 

 

If you would like to donate either: 

 A brand new toy or board game 

 A quality ‘only used a little’ toy or board game 

 A suitable book 

 A new cuddle toy 

 

Please send them inot school and we will happily pass them on. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. We have no doubt that your donations will 

put a smile on to some children’s faces this Christmas.  

 

Mrs Smith (Head of School) 


